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The Board of Directors of Aboriginal Housing Victoria (AHV) held their sixth Board meeting 
for the calendar year today, Wednesday 29 September, 2016 in Melbourne. 

 

Title Transfer  

The Board noted the significant announcement made by the Victorian Government on  
5 September, 2016 of the transfer of ownership of 1,522 properties from DHHS to AHV, with 
the first transfer of 511 properties this year.   This is a major step toward self determination 
and delivers on the long held aspiration of this organisation. 

The Board thanked the Executive Management Team and all staff for their work in achieving 
the successful transfer of properties.  

 

Financial Report 

The Board approved the monthly financial reports for August 2016. 

 

Structural Repairs and AHV Minor Works Program 

The Board approved the Structural Repairs and Minor Works Program to repair six 
significantly damaged properties that are currently vacant and are in areas of high need as 
part of the Asset Management Plan. 


